
They are not waterproof, folks. One tip was offered—put silicone around the seams  

Oak  Terrace Board  Meet ings  

Beach Park  Fobs  

Emergency Phone a t Beach Park 

…...have been going in over the last week or so. You may have noticed! 

As you can see, a decision was made at the July meeting to eliminate Block Captain positions. If anyone is interested in orga-
nizing a system like this you can contact Board President Greg Denny at 847-566-8368 or gdenny@emt.com. The Oak Ter-
race Website is: www.oakterrace.org/index.html and contains contact information on Board members, meeting minutes, 
copies of the Acorns, upcoming events and dates, forms, and the Annual General Meeting date. (November 7 at the Fire Sta-
tion, calendarize it!)  

Meetings are held on the first Wednesday of each month (except for January and December) at 7:00 p.m., at the Countryside Fire Depart-
ment on Midlothian Road, south west of 60/83. 

Turn west at that junction and you’ll see the fire station on your left just beyond the shopping plaza. Enter through the side main door and 
take the stairs or elevator to the second level conference room. The building is handicap-friendly. All residents are warmly welcome. 

Block Capta ins  

If you would like to place a classified 
ad, contact Ann Sipowicz at 847-949-

9737 or annsipowicz@gmail.com. 
Anything reasonable will be posted, 

and the cost is $1 per ad. 

 

Speed Bumps 

Class if ied  Ads  

 

Freebie  
The Sipowiczs of Lake View have recently replaced a computer, and their earlier one is available to anyone who can use it. 
It’s an HP desktop, decent hard drive and RAM. Has Windows XP, the Microsoft Office 2003 Professional Edition. Microsoft 
Publisher, Quicken 2009 Premier, Family Tree Maker 7.0 and a number of other programs.  If you’re interested call: 847-949-
9737, otherwise it will be recycled. 

This has now been installed. It calls only one number, and may only be used for emergencies. Parents, please educate your 
children on its use. 

Residents have been expressing interest in holding private parties at Beach Park. Accommodations are being made to facili-
tate this. To reserve a date and prevent conflicts, on the horizon is a form for you to fill out if you’re interested. In the 
meantime, please call Board President Greg Denny at 847-566-8368. There is a grill in the park, plus some garbage bins—
kindly donated by Laura Shifley. Everyone using the park is required to clean up afterwards and leave the grill, particularly, 
in shape for who uses it next. “Private parties” does not mean other residents cannot use the park. You are simply requested 
to respect their space.  

Group Parties a t  Beach  Park  

Greg Denny is working on this and will have some information shortly. 

Pin  # Consolodation  

http://www.pdfcomplete.com/cms/hppl/tabid/108/Default.aspx?r=q8b3uige22


 

 

2012 Board Members 

 

President 

Greg Denny 

847-566-8368 

Gdenny@emt.com 

Vice President 

Greg Zink 

847-343-3472 

gzink@lakesmanagement.com  

Treasurer 

Daniel Griffin 

224-567-3434 

dangriffin26344@yahoo.com 

Secretary  

Emmanuel Flores 

773-263-4714 

floresemmanuel77@gmail.com 

Colleen Hodges 

847-949-8011 

mchodg@aol.com 

Ken Krejsa 

847-634-0002 

krejsaken@aol.com  

Richard Rieck 

(847) 566-2160 

karrich1@att.net 

Rod Aidikonis 

847-970-9254 

raidikonis@hotmail.com 

Frank Cirrincione 

847-566-6047 

paparice@msn.com 

Jim Loring 

847-566-9343 

jlloring@comcast.net 
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All Oak Terrace residents are cordially invited to attend, meet 
and greet, enjoy one another’s company and eat and drink until 

you burst!  

There will be many activities for young and older: the FISHING DERBY begins 
at 7:00 a.m., the hilarious CARDBOARD BOAT RACE at 1:OO p.m., for all 
comers, (see a blast from a past one above…) and thrown into the mix will 
be Water Balloon fights, Dunk Tank, Music, Sno-Cone Machine, Movie, Raffle 
Drawing, and more…..   COME AND GET IT! 

Raffle tickets for cash prizes will be distributed to all homes prior to Summer-
Fest. Bring your stubs on the day. Anyone willing to help set up and tear down 
please call Kevin Shifley at 847-826-5556 or email to kshifley@gmail.com. 

We look forward to seeing you all and enjoying your company! 

Summerfest  2012!  
Saturday,  August  18  

Beach Park  

Thursday, July 5, at 2:20 a.m., Ms. Chiquita, 
a twelve-year-old Chihuahua owned by the 
llings of Maple, disappeared from their front 
yard when let out to relieve herself, after 
being confined to the house during the July 4 
celebrations. 

The Illings are understandably distressed, 
and hoping to be reunited with her.  

Chiquita was wearing her collar with all the 
necessary tags. She’s a friendly animal al-
though might be scared right now.  

Anything you can do to help find her would be greatly appreciated by Jenny and Woody. Please 
call them at 847-566-6097 if you have seen her or might have any idea of where she could be. 
Thank you. 

Have you seen  Ch iqui ta?  

http://www.pdfcomplete.com/cms/hppl/tabid/108/Default.aspx?r=q8b3uige22

